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Submission of Instructor Applications
Agencies seeking POST-C Review Training Credits

Effecting August 1, 2019 the phone number for certification and Field Services matters will be;
203-427-2625. Additionally, my office has moved to the second floor in the Field Services
Division next to the library/resource center.

Also effective August 1, 2019, all inquiries in the area of law enforcement instructors (initial
applications, add-area and instructor renewals) should be sent to the attention of Barbara
Fullenwiley at Barbara.fullenwiley@ct.gov, 203-427-2622 or to the Academy via US Mail to
Barbara’s attention. She will now process all material relative to instructors. This will include
the issuance of credit hours for out-of-state vendors, for one-time/occasional classes, who desire
to offer POST-C review training credits. For an occasional class, the material and credits must
be approved by Barbara each time the course is offered.
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